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03 May 2019 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 19-019 
 
 
Dear , 
 
Thank you for your information request, received on 11 April 2019. You asked the London 
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):   
 

“In April 2012, The Development Corporation publicised the following document. 
https://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/-
/media/lldc/policies/lldc_your_sustainability_guide_to_the_queen_elizabeth_olympic_
park2030.ashx?la=en, p.8-9 
 
On page 8/9, the LLDC made plans to “build on this vision to realise a thriving new 
district based on three key themes: People, Places and Performance”. I wish to be 
sent any recent reports, public or otherwise, that analyses whether the these 
objectives have been met.” 
 

“These objectives” was clarified to mean the objectives as set out in the Sustainability Guide.  
 
I can confirm that the Legacy Corporation holds information relevant to your request, 
detailed below.  
 
LLDC reflects progress against each element of the LLDC Sustainability Guide in its 
Environmental Sustainability Reports. The Reports cover the same seven key themes as the 
Guide, and includes granular detail on progress displayed by a ‘traffic light’ indicator. They 
are published in the Sustainability section of our website: 
https://www.queenelizabetholympicpark.co.uk/our-story/transforming-east-
london/sustainability  
 
For information, the 2017/18 report is currently in the final stages of being produced and is 
planned for publication on the Sustainability Section of the LLDC Website imminently (likely 
May 2019).  
 
 

Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 



If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a complaint or 
request a review of our decision, you should write to: 
 
Deputy Chief Executive 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 10 
1 Stratford Place  
Montfichet Road 
London 
E20 1EJ 
 
Email: FOI@londonlegacy.co.uk 
 
Please note: complaints and requests for internal review received more than two months 
after the initial response will not be handled. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the 
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months 
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal. 
 
Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information 
Commissioner’s Office: 
 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF 

 
Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 

 
Website www.ico.gov.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
London Legacy Development Corporation 
 




